
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I email to inform you of my opposition to the funding of HumeLink. There has not been enough 
planning and corners are potentially being cut. 
 
HimeLink is not necessary until Snowy 2.0 is completed and we have 82% renewables. This will not 
happen prior to 2030 if at all. 
 
I very much oppose the imposition of unnecessary costs to the citizens of NSW without proper 
research and consideration. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Susan Byrne. 


